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MUNICIPAL RELATIONS 
 

Important Notice to  
All Chief Administrative Officers 

 
Municipal Enforcement Support Program 

Concluding  
 

Manitoba is moving forward with plans to reduce public health restrictions related to 
COVID-19, including the removal of proof of vaccination requirements on March 1, and 
the removal of mask requirements and other restrictions on March 15. Consequently, 
there is no longer a requirement for enforcement activities to continue beyond this date. 
 
As public health restrictions will be ending during March, there will no longer be a need 
for the supports provided through MESP.  Funding supports will be provided through to 
March 31, 2022. 
 
More information about Manitoba’s plans to reduce public health restrictions is available 
at news.gov.mb.ca/news/index.html?item=53308&posted=2022-02-11. 
 
For other information about COVID-19 and the pandemic response in Manitoba, please 
visit manitoba.ca/covid19. 
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